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MISSION STATEMENT   

Learning, growing and caring as part of 
God’s family 

“I am the vine, and you are the branches. If any remain 
in me and I remain in them, they produce much 

fruit.”   (John 15:5) 

Well Done! 
 

We were all rather disappointed, (although not surprised) 
that schools aren’t fully re-opening just yet, with possibly 
another 4 weeks of home learning. If this is the case, then 
at least we are half way through with a week off for good 
behaviour very soon!! You should all certainly give         
yourselves a pat of the back for the good work you are 
doing at the moment under these continuing difficult       
circumstances.  As mentioned in previous newsletters, we 
are here to help if you have any worries or concerns. 
Please don’t hesitate to contact the class teacher if things 
are getting too much and they will try to help.  

 
Year 5 

 
We say ‘Good Bye’ and a big ‘Thank You’ today, to Mrs 
Winterburn who came and taught during the first lockdown 
and then became a more permanent fixture in Y5 since 
October.  She has provided stability in Y5 during a rather 
difficult time. We are delighted that Mrs Redmayne and 
Mrs Dowson are back with us but would like to wish Mrs 
Winterburn all the best for the future—(who knows, with 
covid around she may even be with us again!) 
 

Home Learning 
 
Just to let you all know that you are doing brilliantly with 
your home learning considering the pressure all families 
are experiencing at the moment.  We understand how 
difficult it can be trying to juggle your own work           
commitments along with trying to home-school.  Our    
advice is to ‘do your best and don’t feel bad if things don’t 
always go the way you would hope’ - you won’t be the 
only one!’. As always, teachers will do their best to answer 
your queries, but please bear in mind that they too, are 
juggling both teaching children in school all day as well as 
enabling home learning. Thank you. 
 
The next home learning (paper) packs will be        
available from Monday morning (1st February) and 
can be collected from the usual boxes outside school. 
 

Absence 
 

If your child has an allocated place in school but you        
decide for some reason not to send them on the day we 
expect them, e.g. a change in your rota, please let school 
know as soon as possible.  Many thanks. 
 

Spare Underwear 
 
If anyone has any spare good condition knickers and or 
tights for age 4-6 girls, we would appreciate any                 
donations.  Many thanks.  

Scotforth Superstars 

Name Nominated  by Nominated for  

Reuben Mason Mrs Belshire, 
Mrs Mayor & 
Mrs Ventress 

Always being a      
supportive friend 

 Lexi Lowder Mrs Belshire, 
Mrs Mayor & 
Mrs Ventress 

Trying hard with her 
literacy home learning 

Bella Sawyer Mrs Belshire, 
Mrs Mayor &  
Mrs Ventress 

Super effort with her 
home learning tasks 

Sophie Dalgleish Mrs Winterburn Designing and                
constructing a               
marvellous marble run 

William Blackwell Mrs Cross His fabulous sewing 

Tilly Murfitt Mrs Cross Her fantastic story 
based upon the Coyote   
story 

Isobel Miller Mrs Cross Creating amazing   
puppets 

Daniel Stoyanov Mrs Boyle Excellent work on his 
numbers at home 

Jacob Mooney 

Thomas Lancaster 

Mrs Boyle Excellent effort with 
his handwriting  

Non-Uniform Day 

To celebrate the end of what has been a tough few 
weeks, children can come in their own clothes on     

FRIDAY, 12TH FEBRUARY if they want to. (No need 
for any donations!)  

 

Sporty Ideas 

If you are looking for some new ideas for exercise, 
please see the attached  - The Daily Family Adventure. 




